Agreed Report: Board of Management Meeting – 22nd March 2022
 
1. Congratulations were extended to the u-19 basketball team and their coaches on their marvellous victories in the All Ireland Schools Cup and All Ireland School League this year. Double champs – Well done!
1. The new anti-bullying policy was ratified. The annual anti-bullying review was completed.
1. Compliments were extended to the front of house staff for continuing to provide a welcoming reception in challenging times.
1. The board is delighted that the school will be included in the DEIS programme. This augurs very well for future allocations and resources.    
1. The proposed ski trip for February mid-term 2023 was approved.
1. The proposed visit to the Marcela Academy in May was approved. 
1. The TY coordinator and team were commended for their planning of the TY programme. The board is very pleased to hear that there will be 3 TY classes next year.
1. The board acknowledged all the time and work required to gather quotes for building works.
1. The best of luck to all our certificate examination students in their upcoming oral and practical examinations.
1. The board acknowledged and appreciated all the hard work of the staff throughout these very challenging times.
1. The next BOM meeting is scheduled for 17th May 2022.
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